SAMPLE FROM WOOD COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
Dear Parent/Guardian,


Wood County Schools has developed a partnership with the Mid-Ohio Valley Health Department (MOVHD) to provide oral health assessment, cleaning, and fluoride treatment to students who do not currently have a dentist or have not seen a dentist in the past twelve months.  If you have a dentist who provides your child care, we encourage you to continue that relationship. 
On 



 at  





 Mary Beth Shea,


Date




 School
Registered Dental Hygienist with the MOVHD, is scheduled to provide oral health assessment, cleaning and 

fluoride treatment.  If your child does not have a dentist and you want your child to participate, complete the

enclosed APPLICATION FOR DENTAL SERVICES.  Return the application to the school nurse by





  .









              Date
MOVHD will bill WVCHIP and Medical Card insurances for this service.  If your child does not have WVCHIP or a Medical Card and you want your child to participate, refer to the back of the enclosed application for the costs for which you will be billed following the clinic. 
Assessment results will be provided, as well as additional information if a referral is advised.  Developing a relationship with a dentist who will continue to provide your child care is encouraged.    
You are welcome to visit the school and be present during the exam.  If you have any questions call Mary Beth Shea at 485-7374 x 168 or me at 




  .
Sincerely,

School Nurse   
